
General 

Announcements 

07-31-2022 

 

 

This week the Nativity Pantry is requesting spaghetti sauce-preferably in 

cans or plastic jars, fruit, and soup. 

 

Today’s Sunday Dinner sponsors are the St Bonaventure Secular 

Franciscans. Everyone is invited to the meal after mass.. We need 

sponsors for any Sunday starting with September 18th. Please contact 

Georgia Kingsley or Suzan Anderson to volunteer. 

 

Ladies, please see today’s Vigil for information on the Archdiocese of 

Detroit Office of Black Catholic’s 2022 Women’s Conference. The 

conference is open to all women and girls under 18. 

 

Men, your annual Retreat is fast approaching. The dates for your retreat 

are September 23 through September 25 this year. Please see Eric Hintz 

for more information and to sign up. 

 

 

 


